
Hello ASD-W Families, 

We were unable to get the bus routes uploaded to the website by the end of the day.  Currently on 
our website and under the transportation tab, you can enter your address, grade and program 
information to identify/confirm your assigned school, but a few more steps are required to before 
access to the bus runs is available.  We apologize for the inconvenience. 

I will write again next week with an update. 

Have a nice weekend. 

 

David McTimoney, Superintendent 

PS...I understand that the texts I am sending out are not arriving as a single text for some.  We are 
looking into this! 

 


